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Ride to School Day 
This Thursday, 4th April, will be our BIKE DAY!!! 
K/1/2 will ride their bikes from school to the BMX 
bike track and Ninja Park at 9:20am. They will be 
split into three groups; bike, ninja and oval. 
Students will rotate between the activities.  
At 11:10am, Year 3-6 students will join K/1/2 for a 
picnic lunch at the Ninja Park. K/1/2 will then 
ride/walk back to school and 3-6 will partake in the 
activities.  
 
Students with their parents/family can ride to 
school, please note that this is not a school 
excursion and teachers will not be responsible for 
students. If you would like to join us, we will be 
meeting at the bridge in Operator St to ride along 
the Green Corridor. We will meet there at 8:10am.  
 
Permission note and further information can be 
found on the parent portal. Please let the school 
know by tomorrow if your child needs a bike or 
helmet.   
 
Cross Country – Change of Date 
Our cross country will now be held on Friday 5th 
April. Students will run 1-3km around the 
perimeter of the school and finish at the front 
entrance. We invite all family, friends and carers 
to join us for the day to cheer the students on.  
 
Seniors and 11 years will start after the morning 
assembly, followed by the minors and then 
juniors.  
Please note at our school level we have first place 
trophies for seniors, 11 years, juniors (8-10 year 
olds) and minors (5-7 year olds) for boys and girls. 
Students under 8 years, will not be eligible to go to 
the next level. We can send up to four students for 
following age groups, 8 & 9s combined, 10s, 11 
and 12/13s. So, it is important that students do not 
give up and keep running! Back up date will be 
Monday 8th April 2024. 
 
Canteen this Week 
This Thursday, 4th April, Jess will be delivering the 
canteen orders to the Ninja Park.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sporting News 
Good luck to Summer, Suzie, Rorie, Lily, Lillie, 
Aleyah, Tiarni and Alexsa who will be trialling for a 
spot in the Lower Lachlan netball team today. 
Good luck to Max C who will be trialling for a spot 
in the Western Region Rugby League team next 
Monday. 
 
Easter Celebrations 
Thank you to the parents and families for helping 
the students make very creative Easter hats! The 
judges, Margaret Bolte and Megan Hamilton, had 
the challenging task of deciding a winner in each 
class for the three categories. Congratulations to 
the winners! 

 

      
Thank you to the P&C for organising the Easter 
raffle and congratulations to all the winners. 
 
Our first three winners were: 
1st Beth Knight 
2nd Milly Walsh 
3rd Indie Elloy 
 
Have a wonderful week! 
Kylie Taylor   
Principal

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 
At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 10 Term 1              2nd April 2024 
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Netball – Lower Lachlan Trials 
Tuesday 2nd April 
 
PBL Bike Day 
Thursday 4th April 
 
Cross Country  
Friday 5th April 
 
League Trials 
Monday 8th April 
 
PSSA Tennis 
Tuesday 9th April 
 
Girls Union Trials 
Wednesday 10th 
 
Netball Gala Day 
Thursday 11th April 
 
Last day of Term 1 
Friday 12th April 
 
First day of Term 2 
Tuesday 30th April 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fruit Break and Breakfast Club 
Every day at around 10:15am, 
students can eat a piece of fruit 
or vegetable. Please note, it is 
simply fruit, vegetable or water. 
We encourage all students to 
pack a piece of fruit or vegetable 
in their lunch box each day.   
 
We have also started up 
breakfast club. Students can 
have cereal (weet-bix, 
cornflakes or sultana bran) or 
toast. We have gluten free and 
vegan options available too. It is 
available until 8:50am.  

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 

 
 
 
 

 

                      

 

 

          

 

 

 

  



 

 

           

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 
 
  



 

 
 


